COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

9th November, 1l938.

Dear Sir,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 19th uliimo
respecting the steamer "MURITAI" and note your remarks.
With regard thereto I think 1t well to inform
you that the nature of the cracks In steel, 1l.e., whether

transcrystdlline or intercrystalline Iin character, can only
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be ascertained by mieroscopic examination of prepared
specimens.
I thercfore awalt the receipt of the samplerivets
which you have forwarded to this Office, and may say that I
have written further in the matter to Mr. A,J. McCowan today,
from whom you will doubtless be hearing in due course.
I am, Dear S5ir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

George D. Lldgett, Esq.,
WELLINGTON, N.Z.
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